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Frederick Adds FBLA Chapter

We are very proud to announce that Frederick decided to join the FBLA community! What is FBLA?
FBLA, or Future Business Leaders of America, is a career and technical student organization that
prepares high school students for careers in business. The purpose of FBLA is to inspire and prepare
students to become community-minded business leaders. FBLA does this through competitions,
leadership development, and educational programs. FBLA also promotes a sense of civic and personal
responsibility. This school year Frederick will be taking part in all the FBLA fun. There is a lot of
interest in the program by the Frederick Area students, this year will be marking a milestone for us. As we
prepare for the upcoming events we would love to share the journey with you. As of right now there are
21 students involved in the FBLA program. On Wednesday, September 13, during the first FBLA
meeting, the chapter elected our 2023-2024 Officers. Congratulations to the Officers this year: President,
Morgan Sumption; Vice President, Milo Sumption; Secretary, Maddie Sumption; Treasurer, Kalyce

Achen, Parliamentarian, Sofia Losure and Historian/Reporter, Malona Cox.
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